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Reimbursement for eyeglasses changes for Minnesota Health Care Programs 
(MHCP) members 
 

Effective for dates of service on or after January 1, 2011, the Addendum for Minnesota Health Care Programs 
Optician Services to the Blue Plus Referral Health Professional Provider Service Agreement is amended to reimburse 
opticians at a new fee schedule for eligible Health Services provided to MHCP members.  

Participating providers may request a fee schedule from Blue Plus by sending an e-mail to the following address:  

fee_schedule_allowance_request@bluecrossmn.com.  

All requests must include your clinic name and NPI or Internal Reference Number. This e-mail address is a contact 
for fee schedule allowances only. Please contact provider services for all other questions at one of the numbers listed 
below. 

This change applies only to codes listed on the new fee schedule for eligible Health Services provided to MHCP 
members. All other services continue to be reimbursed in accordance with the Agreement.   

Questions? 

If you have questions, please contact provider services at (651) 662-5200 or 1-800-262-0820. 

 


